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December  4, 2016 

 

H.E. Mr. Victor Daniel RAMIREZ PENA  

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 

The Embassy of the Republic of Cuba 

Chancery: 5 Mela Mansion, Apt. 3B, 3rd Floor, 

Sukhumvit Soi 27, Sukhumvit Road, 

Klong Toei Nuer, Wattana, Bangkok 10110  

Tel: 0 2665 2803, 0 2661 6563 

Fax: 0 2661 6560  

E-mail: embajada@th.embacuba.cu 

Website: embacuba.cubaminrex.cu/tailandiaing 
 
Dear  Mr. Victor Daniel RAMIREZ PENA  Ambassador: 

 

 

On behalf of the Information and Communication Technology for All Club, please accept our 

very deepest sorrow of the passing away of His Excellency Mr. Fidel Alejandro Castro Ruz, 

the 17
th

  President of the Republic of Cuba, November 25, 2016. This is a great loss for the 

Republic of Cuba and the people of Cuba.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

   

 
Thossaphol NORATUS 

President of the ICT for All Club 

  

 


